
 
 

NVSC Chair Report 
 

Date of Assembly or VAWSC Meeting: 10/24/24 

Northern Virginia Service Center Chair 

Name and Email: Lisa Reedy – lisanvscchair2022@yahoo.com 

Informational Items: 

 

• Meetings held – We hold monthly Officer Meetings on the 2nd Thursday evening 
of the month via Zoom. We had a Steering Committee Meeting (DRs) in 
September and a General Services Committee Meeting (GRs) in October. There 
were no nominations during the Steering Committee, and no one accepted 
Officer positions during the General Services meeting, so the group decided to 
reconvene in November with hopefully more participation and more enthusiasm 
to step into service. Therefore, new officers have not been elected.  

 

• Successes:  
- We have a cohesive and enthusiastic group of officers 
- The districts have worked with each other to plan workshops and fellowship 

opportunities 
- Each District donated to the Center this year 
- All Districts are involved in some way with planning the Gratitude Lunch 

(Nov. 2) 
 
                    ●  Challenges: 

- New officers not elected 
- No solutions for NVSC’s future but lots of ideas for the new panel 
- We had to decrease our hours the last few months because of 

illness/surgeries/recoveries 
 

 


